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From: <maryboka@aol.com>

To: <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Date: 11/4/2010 5:14 PM

Subiject: Re:

The business is listed as the Nook, expanding as a bowling alley and adding sale of liquor and food at the bowling alley. address of
492 Hamline Ave S

We object to more business in this area, uniess they can provide off street parking for their customers. Their customers currently
park on our street, Juno Ave. and we cannot find parking in front of our homes on this block.

Mary and Kevin Karalus

--—--Original Message---—

From: LH-Licensing LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
To: maryboka <maryboka@aol.com>

Sent: Thu, Nov 4, 2010 9:19 am

Subject: Re:

Hi Mr. & Mrs. Karalus,

Can you provide me with the name of the business that you are objecting to? Our
ffice receive many objections regarding various businesses throughout St. Paul
nd it would help us if you provide us with more information. Thank you for

ending us your concerns.

Nhia Vang

eputy Legislative Hearing Officer

51-266-8566

>>> <maryboka@aol.com> 10/28/2010 6:01 PM >>>

Dear Department of Safety and Inspections,

My husband and | object for the license for a new business in our area. We live
djacent to the site and the patrons of that business use our street for

parking. Most evenings, we or our visitors, are unable to park in front or our
ome. Any new businesses in our area should provide an off-street parking lot
or ‘

their patrons to park in, and keep the patrons off the residential streets.

lease let us knoe of scheduled hearing.
Mary and Kevin Karalus

312 Juno Ave.

t. Paul, MN 55116

h# 651-698-4403



Attention DSI
And Legislative Hearing Officer

Regarding the license to extend liquor sales, and add bowling license with increased
hours at 492 Hamline Ave. South,

We, the homeowners on Juno Ave., between Hamline and Syndicate, have concerns
about patron’s of the business parking on Juno Ave. and our own access to parking in
front of our homes. For the last 10 years, there has been a steady increase of the existing
business. Homeowners are frustrated regarding the inability to park in front of their
homes, especially in the afternoons and evenings. We propose the business offer other
parking options for their patrons. The increased liquor sales and bowling would keep

patrons at business longer and tend towards more problems with drunkenness.
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